
Nettle News
Nettle Middle School … Home of the Knights!
June 9, 2024

Tuesday, June 11
Grade 8 Promotion (5-6) (bring lawn
chairs)

Wednesday, June 12
Last day of school (Early Release)

From the Principal’s Desk
We are wrapping up the last few days ot school. The last day is Wednesday, June 12. It will
be an early release day. We are missing approximately 90 library books andmany
chromebook charges - please take one last look under beds, behind the dresser and in
backpacks for any missing school supplies. Thank you!!
Hope you all have a restful summer! This is the last Nettle News for this school year.
Haverhill Promise has a lot of summer-time activities for students of all ages. Here is a
link to their summer calendar.
As we prepare for summer-time, consider asking your student to read a book before
bedtime. Please take a look at the suggested summer reading lists.

Discovery Club is accepting applications for Summer Programs. Please use the attached
link for more information and to access the online applications.

Guidance 8th Grade Students & Families
NEED AWORK PERMIT? https://www.haverhill-ps.org/work-permit-information/
Haverhill High School Informationhttps://hhs.haverhill-ps.org/

Yearbooks
Here is the link to purchase a yearbook for the 2023-2024 school year!

All 8th graders will be given one yearbook on the last day of school so there is no need to
purchase one, unless you would like to buy an extra copy.

Nurse
All medications need to be picked up from the nurses’ office byWednesday, June 12 at
noon.

https://www.haverhillpromise.com/summercalendar2024
https://www.haverhill-ps.org/2024-summer-reading-lists/
https://discoveryclub.haverhill-ps.org/
https://www.haverhill-ps.org/work-permit-information/
https://hhs.haverhill-ps.org/
https://www.treering.com/purchase?PassCode=101673279080636


Congratulations to Janiel Fernandez, runner-up, and Jacob Agudelo, champion, during our
final tournament of Badminton Club.
See picture below



Shout out to LEAD students who went grocery shopping and filled 6 carts for families in need.





8th Grade Promotion Ceremony

June 11, 2024 at 5:00pm

Thank you to our sponsors, the Nettle PTO!!

We are hoping to hold our promotion ceremony outdoors again this year. We will gather on the

backfield to distribute certificates with families present. The rain location will be in the gymnasium.

As long as we are outdoors, there is no limit to the number of family members attending.

❖ Please park in the back of the school (overflow at Golden Hill Parking lot) and go to the

backfield with your student.

❖ Feel free to bring your own picnic blankets, lawn chairs, or you may stand. If you have

umbrellas or balloons please stand in the back.

❖ Students will be called up to receive their certificates in alphabetical order. We will begin

promptly at 5:00pm.

❖ Students can not be dismissed before 11:30 am on June 11th in order to attend the ceremony

and dance. Students must attend school the day of the promotion to attend. No one is allowed

into the promotion dance except for the current 8th grade students who attend Nettle.

The promotion ceremony will be followed by

a student dance from 6pm to 8pm.


